

Mayor's Commendation Presented to TONI PELLETIER

In recognition of your remarkable dedication as the owner of Village Salon from 1983 to January 11, 2025. For over four decades, you have been more than a business owner—you have given generously—through your involvement with the Village Improvement Association, your countless hours of volunteer work, and as Grand Marshal of the Christmas Parade.

Without individuals like you, Arroyo Grande would not be the warm and welcoming place it is today. The City is forever grateful for your kindness, your spirit, and the lasting impact you have made.

Dated this 11th day of February 2025



Caren Ray Russom, Mayor